Vice President for Research Report to Board of Trustees January 2016

Office of the Vice President for Research

Research Compliance - Kelli Tittle, J.D., was hired as the HIPPA/Privacy Compliance Officer, beginning January 11. Ms. Tittle is a WSU alumna, holds a JD from the University of Dayton, and has worked for Premier Health for the last 6 years in several compliance roles.

Research Council at its January meeting discussed exceptions to the university's negotiated F&A rate, and received detailed briefings regarding Environmental Health and Safety, Research Development, RSP data, WSRI and Ohio Federal Research Network activity, Technology Transfer Office, Facility Security, and Research Compliance. Council was notified of the establishment of a Faculty Senate Select Committee on WSU Research Initiatives.

Cumulative research funding awards and proposals for the first half of FY16 are up compared to the same time period last year.

